
Shippensburg Fish and Game Association 
Board of Directors Meeting 

April 9, 2024 
 

Meeting called to order by Chairman Jerrid Lozenski. 
 
Old business- Make a pad for the cookers for the June Drawing.  Bobs first choice would be gravel. 
Ralph will check with Snoke’s Excavation to see if they can get the gravel and put it down while they 
are here doing other work.  The area will then be covered with a large pop-up the day of the drawing. 
 
Jerrid will check with the Game commission about bird house kits for the kids to put together when 
they are not shooting the 22’s or bows during Kids Night in January and February. 
 
Andy will check with the game commission about a hunter safety course to be held here at the club. 
 
New business- Mike has ordered solid front tires for the zero-turn mower. 
 
We are getting short of ID cards. Bob would like to order more. Also, the older cards are breaking from 
old age. Ink for the printed is also needed. 
They are also having problems with the camera to take id pictures for the cards. 
 
Brian has purchased a kegerator for $180.00. 
M-S-P to purchase the kegerator from Brian 
Brian will then repair the old kegerator coupler line with better parts. 
M-S-P to get better parts for the old kegerator. 
 
John’s Refrigeration repaired the cooler last year. He can’t be reached to check it this year. Brian will 
call Chamberlin’s Reliable Heating and Cooling to see if he can come check the cooler.   
 
Then check to see if maintenance can be scheduled to be done yearly basis. 
 
M-S-P to adjourn 
 


